



## Rights Round Table Newsletter 12



This week, we talked about routine health screenings. This mean tests that people can get to check for different health issues, even if they are healthy.

## We talked about:

- Tests to check babies before they are born
- Tests for newborn babies
- Eye tests for people with diabetes
- Cervical screenings



Sometimes it can be embarrassing to talk about these tests, which can stop people going to appointments.

We think it's important to talk about how we feel. It is normal to feel embarrassed at times.



We also talked about Sarah Leadbetter. She has taken some legal action against the Government, as she didn't get information about shielding in an accessible way.

We will follow Sarah's legal case to see what happens.

## Our group members said...





"The eye test for people with diabetes is really important."

"Lots of people didn't get information about shielding in an accessible way. Lots of people couldn't understand the letter. This isn't ok." "I know a lot of information about cancer screening tests, as I've done work on this before."

Our next Zoom meeting is on Monday 15<sup>th</sup> February, 2.30pm – 3.30pm. We will talk about other types of routine screenings.

## Get in touch if you would like to be part of the Rights Round Table.





0191 281 8737 sally.hoban@skillsforpeople.org.uk

www.skillsforpeople.org.uk Skills for People Registered Charity No: 1069993